‘ ! n Rl we ‘
A LN B s ta W ——

AT NYU SCHOOL OF LAW

DEBORAH GOLDBERG

Deputy Director, Democracy Program
direct line: 212-998-6748
deborah.goldberg@nyu.edu

February 8, 2001

Ms. Elena Ruth Sassower
Center for Judicial Accountability
P.O. Box 69, Gedney Station
White Plains, NY 10605-0069

Re:  Sassower v. Commission on Judicial Conduct
Dear Ms. Sassower:

Enclosed please find your Brief and Appendix in the captioned case. I was not aware
until I received your telephone call yesterday that you wanted me to return them, and I apologize

for the delay.

I appreciate your concern about the Brennan Center’s decision not to file an amicus brief
in this case, but I believe that further discussion would not be fruitful.

Sincerely yours,

Ocboral

Deborah Goldberg

Enclosures
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